
NWMMOC at Swindon 
Croquet Club 

8 September 2018 

Alex organised for sixteen of 
us to have a coaching session - 
our third visit in three years. 
Club members were very 
friendly, helpful, patient and 
informative about technique 
and strategy. 

Julian, Susie and Sue playing. 

 

Tea and cakes in 
the club room. 

Leaving the  
car park.


